
Christmas Campaign 2023

This is how you can join us  
in the Holy Night  
on our way to Bethlehem
Please send us your name until Friday 22.12.2023!

	� Online: 	 www.Dormitio.net/weihnachtsaktion

	� E-Mail: 	 weihnachtsaktion@dormitio.net

	� Or by Post (please take into consideration, that the post 
may take several weeks on its way to Israel) 
	 Dormition Abbey 
	 P.O.B. 22 
	 9100001 Jerusalem 
	 Israel

This is how you can donate  
for the charity campaign:
If you would like to contribute to our Christmas Campaign with 
a donation, you can either do so on-line on our website, or you 
can transfer your donation with the intended purpose “Christmas 
Campaign” to:

	 Abtei Dormitio Jerusalem e.V.
	 LIGA Bank EG
	 IBAN: 	DE98 7509 0300 0002 1802 78
	 BIC:	  GENODEF1M05

Dormitio
Beatæ Mariæ Virginis
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Dear Friends of our Community,
As we have done for many years, we Benedictine monks will 
make our pilgrimage on foot to Bethlehem on Holy Night 
together with our students, volunteers, and other pilgrims. It 
is a joy and an honour for us if we may also take your names, 
the names of people connected to you and your prayer inten-
tions on our scroll to the star in the Grotto of the Nativity in 
Bethlehem.

We invite you to join our great community of prayer again this 
year, so that like the shepherds and the angels we may gather 
at the manger of our Lord and Saviour, in praise and thanks-
giving, in petition and adoration.

Already now, we wish you and those close to you a joyful and 
blessed Christmas!

Abbot Nikodemus & all the brothers  
in Jerusalem and Tabgha

I carry Your name...
God knows each and every one of us, HE calls us all by our 
name. When someone writes down the name of another 
person in love, it can awaken new life and new relationships 
in the Spirit of God, just as the silenced Zechariah can speak 
again when he writes on a tablet the name of his newborn 
son: “John is his name” (Gospel of Luke 1:63).

In this faith and confidence, we write your name on a large 
scroll on the Holy Night: 

Your name stands for who you are, and so we carry you 
on the Holy Night to the birthplace of Jesus – the place that 
stands for hope in salvation and peace.

...to Bethlehem
The Child of Bethlehem stands for all children on our planet 
who need help and attention. 

That is why the “name campaign” is also connected with an 
invitation to a fundraising campaign. – We will use half of the 
donations directly for the maintenance of our meeting place 
Beit Noah in Tabgha, a place of longing and recreation for 
many children, young people and people with disabilities from 
all over the Holy Land. In addition, we would like to use the 
donations from the Christmas campaign to support charita-
ble institutions in Bethlehem, which help children and young 
people on the fringes of society.

We would like to thank you very much for your donation for 
the children in the Holy Land!


